
 

Mass Intentions 
 

Monday, June 24 
      7:30 AM Holy Trinity……………Edith Heiser 
    12:00 PM  St. Joseph………..……..Julia Collins  
Tuesday, June 25 
     7:30 AM  Holy Trinity……………Bernard Kleimeier 
    12:00 PM  St. Joseph………………Christine Durr 
Wednesday, June 26 
      7:30 AM  Emmanuel……………..Deceased members of  
                                                              Doncaster & Cadwell Families  
    12:00 PM  St. Joseph………………Nicholas Brundage  
Thursday, June 27 
      7:30 AM  Emmanuel……………..Intention of Adam Demeter  
    12:00 PM  St. Joseph………………Living & deceased members   
                                                              Mechenbier Family  
Friday, June 28 
      7:30 AM  Emmanuel……………..Intention of Patty Payne  
    12:00 PM  St. Joseph………………Family of James & Evelyn   
                                                              McCarthy  
   Saturday, June 29 
      7:30 AM  Emmanuel…………......Intention of Millie Sadauskas  
    12:00 PM  St. Joseph………………Soon Kim  
      4:30 PM  St. Joseph…………..…..For our parishioners  
      5:15 PM  Emmanuel……………...Living & deceased members  
                                                               Janssens & Kaplan Families  
Sunday, June 30 
      8:30 AM  Holy Trinity……………For our parishioners  
    10:00 AM  St. Joseph………………Irene Dineer  
    10:30 AM  Emmanuel……………...For our parishioners  
    11:30 AM  Holy Trinity……………Edgar Moorman  
 
 

Next Week’s Readings:  
  

1 Kgs 19:16b, 19-21; Ps 16:1-2, 5, 7-11; Gal 5:1, 13-18; Lk 9:51-62 
 
 
  

Confessions Schedule 
Emmanuel:      Saturday  4:00-5:00 PM,  Sunday:  10:00 AM 
Holy Trinity:   Sunday:  8:00 AM 
St. Joseph:       Monday-Saturday 11:30 AM;  Saturday:  4:00 PM  
 
 

Emmanuel Church 1837 St. Joseph Church 1847 Holy Trinity Church  1861 

 

 Emmanuel Church 
149 Franklin St. - 45402 

Office: 937-228-2013 
Web Site: www.emmanuelcatholic.com 

E-mail: parishoffice@emmanuelcatholic.com 
Deacon Rusty Baldwin 

Br. Matt Schaefer, C.PP.S. DRE & Bookkeeper 
Mary Beemsterboer, Secretary 

Dennis Pyles, Maintenance 
Michelle Carner, Music Director 

 

Holy Trinity Church 
272 Bainbridge St.  - 45402 

Office:  937-228-1223 
Web Site: www.holytrinitydayton.org 
E-mail: busmgr.holytrinity@gmail.com  

Deacon Michael Leo 
Judith L Trick, Business Manager 

Marina Dodaro, Secretary 
Lynda Middleton, DRE/Pastoral Associate 

Krista Schupbach, Music Director 
Shaughn Phillips, Region 7 Evangelization & 

Young Adult Ministry 
 

Saint Joseph Church 
411 East Second St. - 45402  

Office: 937-228-9272 
Web Site:  www.stjosephdayton.org 
E-mail: stjosephday@sbcglobal.net 
Rita Zimmerman, Business Manager 

Bill Baron, Maintenance  
Bradley Wilson, Music Director 

 
 

Miraculous Medal Novena with Adoration and  
Benediction at Emmanuel on Tuesdays 7:00 PM  
 

Anointing of the Sick the fir st weekend of the month. 
 

Respect Life Rosary 2nd Sunday of the month after  8:30 
Mass at Holy Trinity. 
 

To Register for any parish please contact the par ish office 
 

For Baptisms, Weddings or Ministry to the Homebound 
please contact your parish office. 

Downtown Dayton Catholic Parishes 
 June 23,  2019 

The Most Holy Body and Blood of Christ 
Pastor:  Fr. Angelo Anthony, C.PP.S. 

Parochial Vicar:  Fr. Matthew Keller, C.PP.S. 
In residence:  Fr. Ken Pleiman, C.PP.S. 

 Served by the Missionaries of the Precious Blood 
www.cpps-preciousblood.org  
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PASTOR’S PEN 
 
Several years ago, I was talking with a person who had left the  
Catholic Church to try the Ginghamsburg church on I-75. She was 
looking for a place that was more in tune with the times, a place that 
was relaxed and used multi-media for worship. After about a year, 
Elaine noticed that something was missing in her life. Over time she 
came to see that she had a real hunger for the Eucharist and decided 
to return to the Catholic Church because her deepest hungers could 
only be filled with the Eucharist, the Real Presence of Christ  
received at Mass in the Body and Blood of Jesus.     
 
For Catholics, the Eucharist is at the heart of our religious life. As 
the years go on, our love for the Eucharist does not decline with age, 
but rather, increases, and our participation in this mystery draws us 
into a place of greater trust and intimacy with God.       
 
Melchizedek, who was a king and a priest of God the Most High 
recognized the hand of God at work in his life and in the life of 
Abram. In a prayer of thanksgiving for Abram’s victory over four 
other kings, Melchizedek offers a sacrifice of thanksgiving using 
bread and wine, signifying the staples of life. This offering is a  
foreshadowing of the Eucharist just as the story of the multiplication 
of the loaves and fish is a foreshadowing of the Eucharist.  
 
Like the people in Luke’s Gospel we come to Jesus in the Eucharist 
as a people in need of healing. All too often our culture looks to 
medication as a quick fix for pain in life. The advertisements for 
Advil, Tylenol, Aspirin and Excedrin show the face of a person in 
great pain. Within thirty seconds the person is shown smiling, happy 
and resuming normal activity because they took the right pill. This 
picture lulls us into thinking there is a “quick fix” for all our  
problems in life.   
 
But, Jesus doesn’t offer us a quick fix. Life is not that simple.  
The Eucharist is not a wonder drug. It does not change our human  
condition. Rather, “the Eucharist changes how we view ourselves 
and our world. Through the Eucharist we come to see that God’s 
grace and life are in the world. The Eucharist helps us to move  
forward in spite of fear, despair or anger, helps us suppress unkind 
words and thoughts toward others and neutralizes destructive  
behavior. When we turn to the Lord in the Eucharist instead of  
relying solely on ourselves, we find the courage, resolution and  
perseverance to work on those matters in our life that need to be 
changed.” (Quote by Wilfred Theisen OSB) 
 
One day a man was driving home from work and he decided to  
stop and watch a little league baseball game. As he sat on the bench  
behind the 1st base line, he asked one of the boys for the score. 
We’re behind 14 to nothing he said with a smile. Really, the man 
said. You don’t look very discouraged. Discouraged?!--the boy 
asked with a puzzled look. “Why should we be discouraged? We 
haven’t been up to bat yet!” The Eucharist strengthens us to never 
give up because here we receive food from heaven which connects 
us to eternal life. 
 
In today’s gospel, only Jesus is able to provide food for such a  
large crowd. Like the disciples we often look at life with the mid-set 
of scarcity; “There is not enough for everyone.” We look at our  
shortcomings and limitations and miss the abundance that is possible 
when we connect our lives to Jesus. The abundance of bread given to 
us by Jesus will always be enough to satisfy the hunger of the world.  
 
Whenever we receive the Body and Blood of Jesus may we be aware 
that the Real Presence of Jesus is with us to fill our every need and to 
strengthen us so that we may respond like Christ to whatever comes 
our way today, building up of the Body of Christ, as we wait in  
joyful hope for the coming of our Savior Jesus Christ. 
  

 REGION ANNOUNCEMENTS  
 

Region 7 Feast of the Precious Blood celebration  
Sunday, June 30 after the 10:30am Mass at Emmanuel, all are 
welcome to celebrate the feast of the Precious Blood and the  
first anniversary of Fr. Matt Keller's ordination. We will be  
celebrating with snacks and cake. All are welcome! 
 
All teens (7th-12th grades) of the Region 7 parishes are  
welcome to a Lake Par ty at Cowan Lake State Park on  
Sunday, July 7th from 2-6pm for swimming, kayaking, volley-
ball, and more! Snacks and drinks will be provided, please pack 
a bagged lunch, a lawn chair, and your own towel. Modest 
swimwear is requested – no bikinis, please! **As a reminder,  
all teens MUST have a diocesan medical release form on file in 
order to participate in our youth group events. Upcoming events 
include the following Canoeing in August and Hike & Campfire 
in September. Please see the Signup Genius for ways in which 
you can volunteer to help make these summer youth events  
possible! For July's Lake Party we will definitely need help with 
purchasing of snacks & drinks and set-up of the tents, etc. 
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0C4FAEAC2AA6F49-
parent. For more information contact Sarah Park at Sa-
rahvpark6@gmail.com. 
 

Next week, we will take up the Peter’s Pence Collection, 
which provides Pope Francis with the funds he needs to carry 
out his charitable works around the world. The proceeds benefit 
our brothers and sisters on the margins of society, including vic-
tims of war, oppression, and natural disasters. For more infor-
mation, visit www.usccb.org/peters-pence. 
 

Volunteers Needed: St. Vincent de Paul is in dire need of 
volunteers to help sort donations for tornado relief at the SVdP 
store on Edwin Moses Blvd and the shelter on Apple St. If you 
are interested in helping, you can find more information and sign 
up at: https://tinyurl.com/y6r3vh3z for the store, or https://
tinyurl.com/y3p5zf34 for the shelter. Thank you! 
 
Youth Elect Service retreat! Y.E.S. 
Teens who have completed 6th grade through graduating high 
school are invited to participate in this apostolic retreat helping 
seniors with ordinary chores around the house i.e., yard work, 
washing windows, spring cleaning etc. The retreat begins on 
Friday, July 26th to get acquainted, distribute work assignments 
and equipment and to pray. Saturday morning teams will be sent 
out after 7:30am Mass at Holy Trinity.  
 

If you are an elderly parishioner and need some help with 
chores around the house, our Region 7 teens would love to come 
and help you. Adults are needed to serve as crew leaders. Crew 
leaders can be college freshman through retiree age.  
 

To request help for your house project or to volunteer as a Youth 
Worker or Adult Crew Leader please contact Lynda Middleton 
at 937-228-1223 or lyndamiddleton9@gmail.com or Fr. Matt at 
mattkeller1988@gmail.com.  
 
Formed Pick of the Week:  Presence: The Mystery of the 
Eucharist—Session 2.  What is it that is so special about the 
Eucharist? Although the Eucharist appears to be simple bread 
and wine, it is actually the “source and summit” of the Christian 
life. Presence: The Mystery of the Eucharist explores the truth 
and beauty of Christ’s real presence in the Eucharist, from its 
origins in Sacred Scripture, to its profound role in the life of the 
Church and her members. It is the crescendo of the entire story 
of salvation. Access the FORMED website, at Formed.org and 
login using our parish code: FZ4VY9 (All upper-case letters). 
 
Young Adults: Need Direction For Your Week?  
Come to Dayton Downtown Catholics Young Adult’s Gospel 
Prayer Sessions (GPS)! Pray with the Sunday gospel with other 
young adults every Monday at 8pm at Holy Trinity’s Rectory.  
Contact Shaughn at sphillips@daytondowntowncatholic.com.  
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https://tinyurl.com/y3p5zf34
mailto:lyndamiddleton9@gmail.com
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Formed.org
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   REGION ANNOUNCEMENTS continued... 
 
College Students!  Looking for  something to do while you are 
home this summer? Join other college students every Tuesday in 
June and July at St. Francis of Assisi Church from 6:30-8:30 pm 
for On the Lawn! Get a free dinner, join in praise and worship, and 
listen to a great talk on the story of the prodigal son. Email 
Shaughn at sphillips@daytondowntowncatholic.com. 
 
 
 
 
 

Prayer List                                                            
Daniel Branch                 Andy Kleinhenz          Jan Timerding 
Bernard Chachula           Thomas Ledinsky        Tony Rocco                                                                                                 
Michael Dalessio            Mike McDonald          Eric Rosenthal    
Rick Emerick                  Wayne Meny               Randy Rosenthal    
Annette & John Fohl      Patricia Mudd              Molly Schneider 
Helen & Gene                 Barbara Penno              Annie Troutman   
George Hendrix            Mike Riahle       Evelyn Varmuza 
       

 
Our sympathy is extended to the family of Concetta Scarpelli 
who was buried from Emmanuel this past week. 
 
The Solemnity of the Most Holy Body and Blood of Christ, 

historically known by its 
Latin name, Corpus Christi, 
celebrates the Real Presence 
of Jesus Christ in the Holy 
Eucharist—Body, Blood, 
Soul, and Divinity. It is 
traditionally celebrated on 
the Thursday following the 
Solemnity of the Holy 
Trinity. The feast dates to 
the Middle Ages and 
originated with a visionary 
nun and a Eucharistic 
miracle. 

 

Corpus Christi Procession. Many thanks to all who helped 
organize, construct the artwork and celebrate this year’s 18th 
Annual Corpus Christi procession. God blessed us with many 
hands to make this dream a reality. We are also grateful for those 
who came to clean up the street and put things in proper order. May 
we never take for granted the great gift that God has given us in the 
Body and Blood of Jesus Christ. 
  
Reminder for those registered, Vacation Bible School will begin 
on Monday at 9:00am. The royal week with the King and Queen of 
Heaven and earth will take place in the School Hall. We look 
forward to seeing you on Monday morning. 
 
Biking for Babies July 8th at Emmanuel Parish. Biking for  
Babies is a pro-life nonprofit group aiming to rebuild the culture of 
life by forming pro-life missionaries to raise support and awareness 
for pregnancy resource centers. Five cyclists and 2 support crew 
missionaries will visit our parish Monday, July 8th at 5:00 PM as 
part of their ride from Columbus to St. Louis. Please join us for a 
meal and a talk about this pro-life ministry. RSVP the parish office 
(228-2013) by July 5th.  

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

Help Us Reduce the Deficit in Our Offertory Support! Today is 
our final green Sunday for this fiscal year. We hope everyone will put 
a little extra “green” in the collection basket. Thank you! 
 

Do You Have Your Tickets For The Commodores? The 
Commodores, along with “Touch” will be performing at Fraze 
Pavilion for the Faith and Hope Concert benefitting Holy Trinity 
Parish on Wednesday, July 17. Tickets are available at the Fraze 
Fanfare Store at Town and Country or www.fraze.com or 
www.etix.com. 
 

We Are Still Trying to Figure Out who had the best time at the 
VBS African safari this past week. Was it the kids, the teen helpers or 
the adults? It was probably a toss up and we are grateful to all who 
came and helped make it a success. Special thanks to Lynda 
Middleton, organizer extraordinaire, Shaughn Phillips, Amy 
Wiedeman, Ron Bird, Julie Shepherd, Sue Ryan, Sharon Becker, 
Alice Cox, Lynn Wilmes, Julie Harmon and all the teen helpers. 
 

Have You Registered in the Parish? If you attend Mass at Holy 
Trinity but have not registered as a parishioner, it’s an easy and 
painless thing to do. Pick up a form from the bookcase in the back of 
church or call the parish office. Welcome to our newly registered 
parishioners – J Kevin and Rebecca S. Mckenna. We are very happy 
to have you join our parish family. 
 

WELCOME also to our  newly baptized, Rose Ruth Breitbach. 
Congratulations to the proud parents, Timothy and Valerie. 
 

YES – Please say “Yes” to  “Youth Elect Service” a  project 
helping others involving our young people. We need youth who will 
help with the jobs requested by the elderly or homebound, and adults 
(must be Virtus trained) who will chaperon the youth. The event will 
take place on Friday evening, July 26 and the real work in the homes/
yards begins on Saturday July 27. If you can volunteer to help, please 
do. Call Lynda – 228-1223. 
  
Congratulations to Mercedes Staigers, winner of both prizes in 
the Trinity Sunday Raffle. She received the cash pr ize of 
$2,782.50 and two tickets to the Commodore Concert at the Fraze. 
Out of all the chances sold, what are the odds of pulling two chances 
with the same name on them? Guess it was just meant to be. Thanks 
to everyone who bought or sold their chances. 
 

Thanks Also, to Barb Gilber t, kitchen manager  and her  helpers, 
Mike Lucking and family for grilling, Keelie and Pam Gustin - 
beermeisters, Janet Zak and Linda Barney, soda dispensers, Amy 
Wiedeman - raffle and Tracy Walsh-  kids’ games. Once again, our 
clown was the highlight of the picnic for the kids. I am very grateful 
for the small but mighty crew who helped me with set up on Saturday
- Kelly and Tim Becker, Adam and Shannon Becker, Paula 
Klosterman, Debbie Nye and Ron Bird. And to the many who pitched 
in to help with clean up – What a great job! You are all a blessing to 
Holy Trinity Parish. Thank you.  - Judi  
 

Organizational Meeting For Our Annual Holiday Bazaar is 
scheduled for Tuesday, July 9 at 6:00 p.m. in the parish office. All 
past booth chairpersons and any others interested in submitting ideas 
for a successful bazaar are welcome to attend. 
 

Please Note: The new email address for  the par ish is  
Busmgr.holytrinity@gmail.com. 

EMMANUEL CHURCH 

HOLY TRINITY CHURCH 

Generous Contributions for June 16, 2019 
 

Weekend Offertory:               Budget  Collection 
                                             $7,980.00            $5,973.00 
St. Vincent DePaul                                          $   597.30 
TYD excess or (deficit):                                 ($3,616.00) 
 

Many thanks for the generous spirit of our parishioners.  
Frs. Angelo and Matt 

Generous Contributions for June 16, 2019 
 

Weekend Offertory:                     Budget         Collection 
                                                  $6,400.00              $5,650.84 
YTD excess or (deficit):                                        ($7,097.98) 
 

Many thanks for the generous spirit of our parishioners.  
Frs. Angelo and Matt 
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St. Charles-Borromeo Parish is offering Chair Yoga for  balance 
and fall prevention. Classes are on Mondays 9:30-10:30 a.m., on July 
1, 8, 15, and 22.  Instructor is Julie Valley, and the fee is $25, payable 
to Julie. Contact Kim Adkins, nurse@stcharles-kettering.org or Anna 
Godby agodby@stcharles-kettering.org with questions. 
 
Join the young professional Catholic group at St. Brigid in Xenia 
on June 25th at 7pm at the Mod at St. Brigid (the Mod is located next 
to the parking lot beside the school). Light snacks will be provided. 
We will be exploring the FORMED series "Knowing the Faith". For 
more information or questions email Hannah at hcwiede@gmail.com. 
 
JUNE 28 - JULY 1:  Maria Stein Meditations on the Precious 
Blood Join us for  an hour  long pilgr image through Shr ine 
building, reflecting on different aspects of our participation in the 
Paschal Mystery through reconciliation and gift of self. Contact Matt 
Hess, m.hess@mariasteinshrine.org.  
 
Elizabeth’s New Life Center is seeking RN’s who are looking for a 
challenge and an opportunity to be trained in Limited Obstetrical 
Ultrasound. Please visit elizabethnewlife.org and click on “Careers”. 
Or send resume & cover letter to employment@elizabethnewlife.org. 
 
 
 

 

 

 
  

Congratulations to Kr istin Reeve and Andrew Renner  who were 
married at St. Joseph’s on Saturday. May you grow closer to each 
other and God each new day.  
 
Congratulations to Nathan and Brandy Caudill on the baptism of 
their son Griffin.  
 
Have you registered?  If you attend Mass at St. Joe’s but have  
never registered as a member of the parish, please consider doing so. 
It’s easy...just call the rectory at 228-9272.    
  
Are you getting your estate in order? 
If so, please remember St. Joseph Church. It is through the generosity 
of individuals like yourself who name St. Joseph in their Will that the 
parish continues to thrive and will do so for many years to come. 
 
 

  Demeter IT, LLC     Adam Demeter, Parishioner 
                 

Computer/Laptop fixes and installs, Virus removal                              
Smart Home Device set-up       

 937-902-0476   
       myitguy@demeter-it.com            demeter-it.com 

 
STEFAN NEUMEISTER 
CELL 937-608-1481 

 
   The Enterprise Roofing & 

Sheet Metal Co. 
   1021-25 Irving Avenue, Dayton, Ohio 45419 

 

   Phone 937-298-8664   Fax 937-298-4516 
    sneumeister@enterpriserfg.com 

 

COMMERCIAL—INDUSTRIAL—RESIDENTIAL 

 

 
 
  

 

Jeff Henehan 
 

293-9693 

Please keep the following people in your prayers.  
Call the rectory if  you would like to be added to the prayer list.   

 

Lucille Berning              Christine Durr           Janet Rudy-Gerrard  
Katie Blauser                 Stephanie Ludwig     Katharine Smolik      
Shannon Boyd               Vanessa Padgett        Karen Thomas               
Mooneen Caulfield        Victors Polovskis      Sharon Wenzel            
Michael Culp                 Tony Riggs  

   Pray for the Men and Women Serving in the Military           

Rebekka Anders                 Morgan Konsdorf     David Musgrove 
Michael Borgert                 Cody Landers            Anthony Pelfrey 
John Carner                        Greg Marcus             Jessica Pruitt 
Kelli Anne Cartuyvelles    Alex McGarvey         Susan Varmuza   
Gary Eilers                         Zachary McIntyre     Justin Williams   
Charles Eubanks                Matthew Melvin         

Area Activities  

Generous Contributions for June 16, 2019 
 

Weekend Offertory:                     Collection 
                                                     $6,504.00 
Charity:                                        $   356.00 
 

Many thanks for the generous spirit of our parishioners.  
Frs. Angelo and Matt 

 ST. JOSEPH CHURCH 

 

  Attorney Diane Kappeler  DePascale 
  OSBA bd certified Specialist in Family Law 
  120 W. 2nd St. – Suite 1406, Dayton, OH 
  Settlement Negotiations, Trial &/or Appeal 
  (937) 223–0966 www.DePascaleLaw.com 

 
 

Bainbridge Hall (Affordable Excellence) 
267 Bainbridge St., Dayton, OH 45402-2208 

Banquets, Receptions, Business Meetings 
(937) 224-8566  www.bainbridgehall.org 

 

R. JASON HOWARD,  

ATTORNEY aT LAW 

 

WILLS, TRUSTS, ESTATES, PRoBATE, 

REAL ESTATE, & SMALL BUSINESS 

Claypool Building, Suite 304 
4130 Linden Avenue 
Dayton, Ohio 45432-3033 
Phone: 937-262-7600 
Email: rjhoward@howardlawoffices.com 

Parishioner 

 

THE EUCHARIST 
 

Just as the bread, which is made from the earth, 
when God is invoked is no longer  
common bread but the Eucharist,  

both earthly and heavenly, so our bodies,  
after we have received the Eucharist,  

are no longer corruptible,  
since they hold the hope of the resurrection.             

                                        —St. Irenaeus 
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